APPLICATION DENIAL SAMPLE

We regret to inform you that your application as a student at Niels Brock Copenhagen Business
College has been declined. After a thorough evaluation, it has been determined that you do not
meet the conditions outlined in section 9(1) of the Danish Aliens Act, as specified in section 9 of
the Executive Order on Residence and Work Permit for Students. The primary basis for this
decision is the presumption that you do not intend to pursue studies in Denmark.

It is noted that during the interview, your knowledge of the education program BA (Hons)
Business Management was found to be limited, as you did not sufficiently elaborate on the
program. Furthermore, a deficiency in your general qualifications, including English language
skills, was identified, leading to the assessment that you may face challenges in successfully
completing the educational program outlined in your application.

Particularly, your responses during the interview conducted online on December 1, 2023, were
observed to lack language proficiency and appeared rehearsed. The interviewer from the
Danish Embassy in New Delhi emphasized that your English skills were deemed poor, you
exhibited a lack of confidence, and appeared confused while providing answers. Moreover, it
was noted that you struggled to understand and respond to several questions, indicating a
limited ability to elaborate on the topics discussed.

Regrettably, based on these assessments, we are unable to grant you a residence and work
permit as a student in Denmark.

Consequences of this decision include the loss of the right to reside and work in Denmark.



